RODDY PRODUCTION COMPANY, INC.
P.0.BOX 2221 o FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87499
TELEPHONE: (505) 3255750 s (505) 325-5866

October 27, 2003

Charlie T. Perrin

Deputy Oil and Gas Inspector ¢
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, NM 87410

Re: Chacon Jicarilla No. 1
M 15-T23N, R3W
API 30-039-20526
Dear Mr. Perrin:

We respectfully request an extension of time to plug and abandon the above well.

We are awaiting approval on the assignments from the Jicarilla Apache Nation.
They have had these assignments since 1997.

As soon as this assignment is received, we will make preparations to plug and
abandon the well.

Sincerely,
RODDY PRODUCTION COMPANY, INC.

Kenneth E. Roddy
President
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